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Dear Ms. Marshall, 
  
We were due to deliver our pogress report on 31 October this year but we have just received the 
awaited review report by the Committee itself on 20 October. 
  
I am kindly informing you that we will send in  our progress report in December since this has been 
also indicated in para. 21 of the review report. We will coordinate our responses as we did last year 
taking into account the discussions recently held this automn. Furthermore, we will provide an 
English translation as requested by the Committee but this requires some time since we do not 
provide for translations of legislation on a regular basis. 
  
I do hope that the Secretariat will accept under these circumstances the report on behalf of Austria 
sent before 31 December. 
  
Best regards 
Anna Muner-Bretter 


